
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Maths 

We have been doing some subtraction this 

week using songs and objects to help us.  

We have sung the song 5 Little Speckled 

Frogs and demonstrated this with counters.  

We also had a teddy bears picnic where one 

teddy was very greedy and kept eating the 

fruit so we had to keep subtracting.  

 End of term 

This is the last newsletter for this term, it’s hard 

to believe we have arrived at Easter! We hope you 

all have a lovely Easter holiday and look forward 

to seeing you all back in school on Monday 15th 

April. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Mon 25th March – Sleep workshop 

Wednesday 27th March  – Break up for 

Easter 

Monday 15th April – Return to school 

Monday 22nd April – Yoga for Reception  

Friday 24th May – break up for half term 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Phonics 

 We have been re-capping the digraphs ch, 

sh, th and ng.  
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Jack and the Beanstalk 

We have been reading the story Jack 

and the Beanstalk and have been busy 

creating our own class beanstalk using 

toilet rolls and paper!  We have thought 

about how the character Jack might 

feel throughout the story and written 

speech bubbles.  We have also created 

our own castle like the giants.   

 


